speciabiging in custom pitting bowling balls
Don Mitchell Pro Shop Super Store Coming Soon!

There’s an old saying, “When one door closes, another door opens.”

Don Mitchell Pro Shops is excited to announce our new Super Store location opening this fall, at
4202 S. Meridian St. Suite K, near US 31 South at | 465. This exclusive, free standing pro shop
will offer the Indianapolis bowling community a store unlike any other.

We have been proud to serve you for 47 years and will continue to do so in our new, first class
endeavor. Don Mitchell was our founder and my partner since 1975. He introduced me to Mike Aulby
when he first went on tour. Our relationship has been and still is very close. We have been the pro shop
host for over thirty PBA events, and both men’s and ladies US Open Championships.

A new bowling season is about to begin and we are extremely proud to continue serving you with our

staff that has over 150 years combined pro shop experience. I'm Ron Adkins, this is my 50th year in the
pro shop business and | am a USBC Silver Certified Coach (2015) with over 30 years coaching experience.
| was a manufacturer’s representative for Etonic, Dexter and 900 Global from 2005-2019 . My two

partners, Scott Mills and Curt Coomler, have been with me for 44 years. My son, Russell, has been

involved in the pro shop since he could walk. | have been blessed to mentor and work with him for

several years. He successfully took over the responsibilities of our Woodland location. Jimmy Cook and
Ryan Pitman will also be contributing their experience and skills on a part time basis.

Please stop in and see Indy’s largest selection of bowling balls, bags, shoes and accessories. We will also
have exciting new apparel, hats, bowling novelties and gifts. For your convenience, we have all of our
customer’s spec sheets, records and histories on file, and they are only available at our Super Store. This
will insure that your equipment specifications are correct.

In closing, we thank you and look forward to continuing our relationships with all of our customers who
mean so very much to us. When we talk about the pro shop among ourselves, we think its funny how
such a small place could bring so many people together. But it has. Our time with you and your family
has meant the world to us. That’s what life is all about. Bowling has brought us all together.

On behalf of our families, we thank you once again and look forward to seeing you soon at our new
Don Mitchell Pro Shop Super Store location at 4202 S. Meridian St, Suite K behind Southern Plaza
opening this fall. You will need to see it to believe it.

Sincerely,
Ron Adkins, Scott Mills, Curt Coomler and Russell Adkins

Check out our new Facebook page and internet website
for Grand Opening Details!

donmitchellproshop.com




